SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Executive Session and Finance Cmte — DECEMBER 17, 2013

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held an Executive Session immediately followed by a Finance
Committee meeting on Tuesday, December 17,2013 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library.
The meeting began at 6:00 pm. The previously scheduled Workshop was postponed due to
weather.
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MINUTES

EXECUTIVE SESSION

1. Consideration to enter into Executive Session according to 1 M.R.S.A.
§405(6)(A) for the purpose of discussing personnel items.

Motion: Ms. Morrissey Second: Ms. Scifres Vote: 7-0 Time: 6:09pm

2.  Adjourn to public session

Motion: Ms. Morrissey Second: Ms, Measelle Hubbs Vote: _7-0 Time: 6:48pm

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Monthly finance reports were reviewed and warrants signed and an update on bond
request provided.

WORKSHOP

A presentation and discussion about vulnerable cohorts was postponed due to
inclement weather conditions.

Respectfully submitted,
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Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



